
 

 

 

TO:  The University Community  

FROM:   Mr. Fred Cratty, Chief Human Resources Officer 
                                                 
RE: Mandatory Self-Quarantine for Travelers from States with High Covid-19 Levels 
 
DATE:   July 23, 2020 
 
 
As you may already be aware, Governor Ned Lamont issued an Executive Order earlier this week 
that institutes a mandatory self-quarantine for travelers from states with high COVID-19 levels.  This 
mandatory self-quarantine applies to all employees and students of the university.  An up to date 
list of these states can be found at the following website:  
 
https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/travel 
   
Attached is a copy of the Executive Order which provides the full text.  Please pay close attention to 
the highlighted sections which detail the following: 
 

• Timeframes of Travel that Require a Fourteen (14) Day Self-Quaratine 
• Testing Alternatives 
• Travel Health Forms Required 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at either my phone number or email address 
listed below. 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


